Mendoza, Scott P.

From: Scott, Robert

Sent: Monday, August 22, 2011 4:17 PM

To: Mendoza, Scott P.; Serrano, Kary C.
Subject: FW: BOA hearing postponement 2011-04
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From: Jodi Hoffman [mailto:jhoffman@xmission.com]
Sent: Monday, August 22, 2011 4:14 PM

To: Scott, Robert

Subject: BOA hearing postponement 2011-04

Rob,

As we discussed in our phone conversation, | represent Bret Barry. Following my advice, Mr. Barry will file a request for
Advisory Opinion with the Office of Property Rights Ombudsman regarding the above referenced matter. Please
consider this a formal request to postpone the BOA hearing scheduled for later this week. We expect a prompt
response from the OPRO. The BOA hearing can be rescheduled at a convenient time shortly after the opinion is
published.

Jodi Hoffman

Jodi Hoffman
Hoffman Law

: (435} 940-1031

Mobile (435) 901-0305
ihoffman&xmission.com

1287 Goid Dust Lane Suite 303
Park City, UT 840890




